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Appeal of Will Rolf to a Correction Notice-Complaint Inspection at 501 ASHLAND AVENUE.

Did not receive notice until after the reinspection date.  Not reasonable to replace gutter and repair fence until
the ice has melted off the wall which it had not done by the date on the notice.  One week is not a reasonable
time to complete this work.  It does not pose a serious safety or cosmetic problem.

March 18, 2011

WHEREAS, in the matter of the appeal of Will Rolf to a Correction Notice-Complaint Inspection at 501
ASHLAND AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of
City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council deny the appeal and grant until
September 1, 2011 to bring the gutter and fence into compliance; now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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